
 

   
This project has received funding from the 
European Union’s Seventh Framework Programme 
for research, technological development and 
demonstration under grant agreement no 613762. 

Newsletter | December 2015 | Issue 3 

Workshop “Forest inventory with LiDAR” 

The Nordeste Transmontano SIMWOOD team 
organised a knowledge and technology transfer 
workshop on the use of LiDAR for data collection and 
analysis in forest inventory on 14 and 15 October in 
Bragança, Portugal. 

This event was also organised as a Regional Learning 
Lab involving local forest stakeholders such as 
consultants and practitioners, as well as 
representatives of forest associations and authorities.  

A survey conducted during the event collected the 
perceptions of participants regarding the forest sector 
in the region and their expectations of forest 
mobilisation and the role of new technologies in this 
process.  

On the first day, a series of lectures explored the 
origins, development and trends of technology in 
forest measurements and inventory and the 
foundations and applications of LiDAR technology.  
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In addition, there was a computer laboratory session 
on data analysis and software tools and a 
demonstration of the use of drones for small-scale 
remote sensing applications.  
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On the second day, participants took part in a practical 
field session on measurements with terrestrial LiDAR. 
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The workshop attracted over 40 participants from 11 
companies and forest institutions, as well as students 
from the Forest Resources Management MSc program 
at IPB. 

Although the lab and field sessions were limited to 23 
places, there were a large number of participants who 
attended lectures only. The workshop was directed at 
local agents, but many participants came from other 
regions which made the event relevant on a national 
scale.  

A blog (workshoplidar.blogspot.com) was developed 
during the preparation of the event for disseminating 
and transferring the results of the workshop and the 
interaction with stakeholders interested in the 
application of new technologies in forestry.  

The registered participants will be a target group to 
work with in the dissemination and application of the 
remaining tools developed within the SIMWOOD 
project.   

SIMWOOD promoted at Great Yorkshire 
Show 

Every year RDI support the Yorkshire Agricultural 
Society to organise the Forestry Arena and the 
Forestry Information Centre of the Great Yorkshire 
Show, one of the UK’s largest agricultural shows which 
attracts around 130,000 visitors across the 3 day event 
in July.   

Over the 3 days members of the SIMWOOD team 
discussed barriers to wood mobilisation in the region 
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